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flu
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The Nevada Division of Public and Behavioral Health confirms
there have been recent deaths in Nevada and around the nation
associated with severe complications of the flu.

However, Center for Disease Control and Prevention officials
say it’s not a severe outbreak here and that this flu season
is typical.

They also said that while the activity is currently considered
low in the United States, it’s also important to know that the
incidence of cases is likely to peak in February.
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